
Bonnet Shores Land Trust  
Date: November 15, 2016 
In Attendance: Terry Duffy, Brad Sellon, David Stenmark, Nancy Cordy, Anita Langer  
 
The Bonnet Shores Land Trust meeting was called to order by Chairman Terry Duffy at 7:00pm.  
 
Priorities from the last Land Trust Meeting were discussed. The single task of looking into a 
Causeway Walkway for Pedestrian Safety was discussed at length. A preliminary drawing was 
presented by Dave Stenmark whose charge it was to come up with the plans. 
 
Stenmark and Duffy discussed initial feasibility issues with CRMC and the Town.  
 
Cost was at its initial stage. Nancy Cordy and Anita Langer spoke to Funds and Fund Raising 
so cost of such an undertaking would NOT come from Bonnet Taxpayer Dollars. Buy a Brick, 
Paver or Board was discussed as the largest fundraiser to construct such a project.  
 
The Walkway Project was discussed and the Trustees decided to take a vote to pursue this 
project as our one Goal. Anita Langer made a motion to charge the Bonnet Shores Land Trust 
to set the goal of the feasibility of the Causeway Walkway for Pedestrian Safety. Brad Sellon 
seconded it. Vote was unanimous to pursue a feasibility study and develop a Walkway project 
for Pedestrian Safety. 
  
The Trustees discussed the Dedication of Land Trust Land along the Causeway to the Walkway 
Project. Dave Stenmark made the motion to authorize Land Trust Land along the Causeway 
Road for this project. Anita Langer seconded that motion. The vote passed 5-0.  
 
Each trustee was charged with various duties relating to all areas of taking on this Walkway 
Safety Project and report back to the Land Trust.  
 
Nancy Cordy made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Brad Sellon seconded the motion. The 
meeting was adjourned at 9:02.  
 
 
 


